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As an Oregon resident, I am in opposition of this bill. Ranked Choice Voting was 

already voted down by the people of Oregon.  Changing the wording from the 

previous bill does not change the intent of this bill which is Rank Choice Voting.  

Please listen to what the people of Oregon have already said and vote no. Thank 

you.  


